
 

 

MAY MEETING NOTICE 
 
Date:   MAY 22, 2019 
Place:  Good Shepherd Lutheran Church 
Time:   7:00 pm   
Wine Glasses: 2 to 4 

Topic: Making Fruit Wines 
Speaker:  Vi Epperson 

 
The program for GENCO’s May meeting will feature Vi Epperson, one of our own members, who will discuss 
making fruit wine - something we haven’t covered yet. She has been making fruit wines for many years and 
has been doing so very successfully. If you have fruit trees or access to them, you might want to give it a try. 
Most of us have made wine from grapes - why not try other fruit? Be creative, experiment, try something 
different. According to Vi, fruit wines are not complicated and beginners can obtain good results with basic 
equipment (fermenter buckets, carboys, corkers, and a few other items that you probably already have.  She 
will be going over the basics of how to make fruit wine and will provide be a number of  “recipes”.  Following 
her talk, she will be pouring 8 wines for tasting; you will need to bring 2 to 4 glasses. Vi Epperson is a semi-
retired college instructor, an avid gardener, and loves to experiment in the kitchen.  
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